
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

reclimation 

cathleen van egmond <cathleenvanegmond@aol.com> Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 3:07 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Good afternoon..

I am so sorry that I have not gotten with you before now.

I have left several messages with the company for the dirty dirt.  No response from them.  I don’t know if they are still not in their offices or exactly what.  The soil
has been removed and placed

In a barrel and is marked dirty dirt.  The fuel tank has been relocated and set inside of a concrete tank.  Our signs should have been done by now but am waiting for
a call to go pick them up. 

I have some of the paper work done to do the addition of the extra acres for the pit.  I have a few questions for you and the paper work so when you have a few
extra minutes please give me a call.

I would like to request that we change the name of the pit from Stone Ranch pit to Van Egmond Stone pit please.

This has been a very busy season this year…which is great but I’m getting old and well you know!!!  Lol..

I hope all is well with you.  How is the baby doing?  I hope that everything is good.

Please let me know how to proceed with the dirt.  I will send pictures of everything you need.

Have a great rest of your day.   I sure do appreciate all of your help.

Cathleen Van Egmond

 


